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1 Capital Application 

Lovell Park Fencing Project £9,564.00 

Residents have limited access to enjoy a safe and well-kept outdoor space. There are 
many families living in the area which includes 3 high rise blocks. The installation of 
knee-high post and rail fencing will keep families and residents safe from vehicles from 
getting onto the grass verges, the fence will prevent cars/off road bikes from causing 
damage to the environment and prevent any accidents. There are currently no barriers 
in place, and this causes a serious threat to local children/ residents if they use the 
green area, which results in residents not making use of their limited outdoor space. 
Reviving the green spaces would make a big difference to all residents as they will 
have a better-looking environment overall as the 3 blocks have just undergone major 
improvements. 
 
 

 

 


